
Wow!
What a fantastic half term 
it has been.  It has been 
so nice to see all the 
children with their smiling 
faces in the morning 
coming to school and 
being on time!

A massive thank you to all  
the parents at Broadfield 
for bringing your children 
to school on time every 
day! Weekly Attendance

A massive well done to the following classes on 
winning the weekly attendance this half term: 

** ASH CLASS**
**  Larch Class**
**Maple Class**

Each class had a turn of spinning the wheel in 
assembly to find out what their winning surprise was!
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Remember the doors 
open 8:45am and 
registers are taken at 8:55

If your child is not 
going to be in school it 
is important to let us 
know the reason why!
The easiest way to do 
this via the Studybugs
app. 
Did you know we are 
able to administer 
prescribed medicines 
to your child if needed? 

Attendance this 
half term: 
94.8%. 
Please support us 
in improving our 
attendance.
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